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SOUTHSIDE MINISTRIES FOOD PANTRY:  We are still collecting non-perishable food items for the Southside 

Ministries (St. Peter’s) Food Pantry.  You may drop it off anytime.  If you wish to help out with a monetary gift, 

you may do so as well.  Checks can be made out to: “St. Peter’s Food Pantry.”  Thank you to those that have 

already donated – we appreciate your generosity! 

 

LAST CALL – YEARBOOK PICTURES!  We are still in need of pictures for our yearbook this year – especially 

since many of our second half of the school year activities have been cancelled.  Please take a look and see 

what you have for us!  We can especially use some for the upper grades!  Thanks in advance! 

 

OVERDRIVE – MILWAUKEE COUNTY LIBRARY SYSTEM:  Did you know that you can download books and 

magazines from your local public library? The free Libby app is the easiest way to get started with digital 

books, audiobooks, and magazines!  Libby is available for Android, iOS, Windows 10, some Chromebooks, and 

in your browser at libbyapp.com.  Don’t have a library card?  Register for a “virtual” library card here: 

https://countycat.mcfls.org/selfreg 

 

CALL RECEIVED:  Dear Members of St. Paul’s, This past Tuesday, April 14, I received a divine call to be the 

principal at Wisconsin Lutheran School in Racine, Wisconsin.  Wisconsin Lutheran School is a PreK through 

Eighth Grade school supported by two congregations.   I have truly been blessed to serve as a teacher and 

principal here at St. Paul’s for the past 7 years.  I ask that you keep all of the congregations and schools in your 

thoughts and prayers during this deliberation.   I also ask that you continue to pray for my family and me as we 

work towards a decision.  I welcome any comments and thoughts you would like to share as I determine 

where my talents can be best served.  Your Brother in Christ, Mr. Nathan Schulmeister 

 

DISTANCE LEARNING:  We are continuing to provide materials for pick up and drop off on Mondays during 

normal school hours (8:15 AM-3:15 PM).   Please have only 1 person enter the building to pick up and drop off.  

If you need items "delivered" to your car, please contact us before or when you arrive.  Please make sure your 

child is doing their work and turning it in as necessary, as that is how we are taking “attendance” during this 

time. 

 

K5 – GRADE 8 TADS REGISTRATION- 2020-2021:  You should have received an e-mail from TADS for 

registration for the 2020-2021 school year.  Thank you to those families that have already registered!  If you 

did not receive an e-mail, please let us know!  Tuition agreements will be sent at a later date. 

 

  

 

 

 


